USCIS - Weather Closes Multiple Offices
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Weather Closes Multiple Offices

New Orleans District Office
New Orleans Field Office
New Orleans Application Center

Due to the impending storm of ISAAC, these offices will be closed on Tuesday 8/27/12 -
Thursday 8/30/12.

All applicants will be rescheduled to the next available appointment date. However, walk-ins will
be processed on a case-by-case basis.

If you plan to visit a USCIS office in an area affected by the severe weather or you believe may be
affected by severe weather, please call the

National Customer Service Center (NCSC) 1-800-375-5283

to ensure the office is open for business and for further instructions on rescheduling your
appointment if the office is closed.
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